

Mr Colum Fagan
A/Senior Executive Engineer
Kildare County Council
Environment Section
Áras Chill Dara
Devoy Park
Naas
County Kildare

Ceannchethrú, Bosca Poist 3000 Eastát Chaisleán Bhaile Sheáin Contae Loch Gharman, Y35 W821, Éire

Y35 W821, Ireland

Co Wexford.

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 Johnstown Castle Estate

T: +353 53 916 0600 F: +353 53 916 0699 E: info@epa.ie

29 November 2021

Reg No H0223-01

Re: Notification in accordance with Regulation 7(5) of the Waste Management (Certification of Historic Unlicenced Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations 2008, of a draft Certificate of Authorisation in respect of the application for Certificate of Authorisation for Digby Bridge, Barrettstown, Sallins, County Kildare.

Dear Mr Fagan

Please find enclosed the draft Certificate of Authorisation and the accompanying notification of the Agency in respect of the Historic Landfill Certificate of Authorisation application for Digby Bridge, Barrettstown, Sallins, County Kildare.

Please also note that the Inspector's Report, draft Certificate of Authorisation and associated documents are available for inspection on our website at www.epa.ie.

It is important to note that any representations to the draft Certificate of Authorisation must be received by the Agency before the expiration of the appropriate period as specified in the accompanying notification. A representation must be made by sending the representation by prepaid post to the Agency, or by leaving the representation with an employee of the Agency at the Headquarters of the Agency in Wexford during office hours, i.e. 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday. During Covid 19 temporary arrangements are in place for the receipt of any representation. Please forward any representation by email to licensing@epa.ie.

Please note that the representation period ends on 28 December 2021. As the offices of the Agency are closed on that day and, due to Christmas period, remain closed until 30 December 2021, the latest date for receipt of a representation is 5.00 pm on 6 January 2022.

Yours sincerely
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability

Encl